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Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Saf A ¥
Nuclear Regulatory Commissicn f et

Washington, D. C. 20555 m—

Attention: Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to the requirements of 10CFR71.12, Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc.

as holders of NRC license number 46-13536-01, wishes to register as a

user of the Hittman Nuclear and Development Corporation's HN1OO, Series

3 shipping cask. Package identification number for this cask is USA/91S51/A.

It is requested that all future letters, SARs, drawings, etc. for this
cask be forwarded to the following individual at Chem-Nuclear:

Chryl A. Marsh

Document Control Administrator
Chem-Nuclear Systems, Inc.

P. 0. Box 1866

Bellevue, WA

Thank you for your prompt consideration of this request.
Sincerely,
CHEM-NUCLEAR SYSTEMS, INC.
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David G. Ebenhack, Director
Regulatory Afrairs
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